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This is one more step to making it very difficult to succeed as a rental property owner 

and making it easier for rental owners to have increased burden to rent to qualified 

people who will take care of our property and pay their rents responsibly. This 

continued assault on rental property owners has forced us to sell off some of our 

properties leaving even fewer rental properties available. I truly wish you understood 

this.  


